
From: KERR AARON ELIZ <+16514895461>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 8:22 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 34 seconds) 
 

Hi, my name is Erin Curran. I'd like to make a comment on tomorrow's meeting where they will be 

come hopefully passing the Hillcrest slash, the Heights housing development, it's going to happen in 

Saint Paul. A first name, Aaron Aron. Last name. Kirk, Kerr. Uhm, address is 1539 Maywood St in Saint 

Paul, obviously, and just wanted to say that I obviously would like the city to approve this. I think it's 

a great plan, especially would like to encourage anything that we can do for carbon neutrality, which 

would involve let's see, district heating and cooling. Uhm, done by local solar? Uhm. Cooperative 

ownership of energy and housing would be awesome, and then come, we'd like to make sure that 

the affordable housing and Advanced energy infrastructure needs are fully funded. Uhm, and let's 

see, I think that's about it. Thanks a lot for uhm, for the city having an interest in this and also just 

want to mention that I'm a member of Saint Paul 3:50 if you need to contact me, phone number is 

651-489-5461. Thanks. 

You received a voice mail from KERR AARON ELIZ. 
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